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District 6 has resumed their face-to-face district meetings with zoom officer 
meetings the week before.  Our January 2022 meeting has been postponed until 
February due to the Omicron variant of Covid. 
 
We currently have three unfilled chair positions:  Public Outreach, Spanish Liaison, 
and Group Service Liaison (south).  We currently have ample funds to campaign a 
public outreach project and are pursuing that goal with an eye to having a group 
take on the project as opposed to an individual.  Plans are in the works to have 
the Area P.O. chair and our neighboring district 10 P.O. chair speak at our next 
district meeting.   
 
On October 23 we had a Gratitude Luncheon, our first since the pandemic.  We 
had a great turnout with potluck lunch, AA and Al-Anon speakers and a writing 
workshop for the forum.  We also are planning a workshop in the spring. 
 
One of our district groups, Walking in Hope, which meets on Thursday mornings, 
hosted a zoom meeting for Thanksgiving at the Grace Tabernacle Church in 
Wildwood.   
 
Our webmaster has made it possible for our website to have a password 
protected ability to access our district meeting and treasurer’s reports.  We are 
currently working on having the ability to accept electronic donations through our 
website. 
 
Due to generous donations D6 was able to double our usual contributions to Area 
9 and WSO. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


